
 

COVID 19 PROCEDURES 
The Cheverly UMC Weekday Nursery will be following all state and local, as well as CDC 
guidelines to stay safe from COVID-19. Below are some of the precautions we are taking 
to maintain a healthy learning environment. 

DAILY TEMPERATURE CHECKS 
Parents will take the temperature of staff in front of staff, with a clear barrier in front of them as 
the staff member reads the thermometer 
 
DAILY HAND STAMPS 
Children for whom temperatures have been taken will have their hands stamped 
 
HEALTH SCREENINGS EACH DAY 
Parents will be asked a series of COVID-19 health screening questions each morning for 
student(s) to cleared for entry to class 
 
DROP OFF AND PICK UP 
Arrival and dismissal procedures will be modified for physical distancing 
 
INCREASED HAND WASHING 
Hand washing will be done throughout each day. 
 
CONTROLLED ACCESS TO THE SCHOOL 
Access to the school will be limited to students and staff 
 
SOCIAL DISTANCING 
There will be increased space in buildings and classrooms with fewer students in spaces. 
Signage will be used to encourage and remind everyone of physical distancing.  
 
INCREASED CLEANING 
More cleaning will occur with high touch surfaces and classroom materials. An electrostatic 
machine will be used each day.   
 
LUNCH 
All lunch items will be disposable, including bags. Everything for lunch that is not eaten or used, 
will be thrown out.  
 
INDIVIDUAL SUPPLIES -- NO SHARING  
Each student will have and use his/her own basic materials – crayons, pencils, markers, etc.  
 
PODS 
Each student will be assigned to pods during the day. Teachers will rotate and students will 
remain in their pods.  
 
FIELD TRIPS 
Until further notice, school assemblies and field trips will be restricted, unless done virtually. 
  


